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This is an absolute disgrace. Chiropractors are physicians too. With a thorough 

education and evidence based care that is not only safe but effective. We have 

countless patients who made zero progress with physical therapists. They waited for 

months to get seen only to be failed by minimalist care.  

Chiropractors already have to lengthy calls and submissions to have the right to care 

from insurance companies. This measure threatens the ability to practice for all 

Oregon chiropractors and will cause harm to our thriving patients. This should not be 

passed and measures to support the successful treatments rendered by 

Chiropractors should be implemented instead.  


